
AEW Collision – February 8,
2025: Short And Sweet
Collision
Date: February 8, 2025
Location: Fort Bend Epicenter, Rosenberg, Texas
Commentators: Tony Schiavone, Nigel McGuinness

We’re closing in on Grand Slam and the show is mostly set up.
The question now becomes what happens with everything already
on the card but there is still the chance that something else
is added tonight. Odds are we’ll get some good action as that
tends to be the norm around here. Let’s get to it.

Here is Dynamite if you need a recap.

Mark Briscoe and Kyle Fletcher are ready to fight.

Opening sequence.

Here are the Death Riders to jump security and get in the
ring. Jon Moxley isn’t about to give Cope (or Adam Copeland) a
title shot. Instead a tag match is set up for Grand Slam.

We run down the card.

Undisputed  Kingdom  vs.  Shane  Taylor  Promotions  vs.  Daniel
Garcia/Matt Menard/Angelo Parker

Strong and Taylor start things off, with Strong managing to
kick him into the corner to start the beating. O’Reilly comes
in but gets caught in the corner so the Infantry can start
firing off the running forearms. Parker and Menard take over
on Dean though, only for Menard to jump on commentary and brag
about his team. Garcia comes in and hammers on Dean in the
corner but it’s back to Taylor for a headbutt. The Promotions
get to pose a lot and we take a break.
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Back with Garcia suplexing his way to freedom and the Kingdom
coming in to beat on the Infantry. Everything breaks down and
the posing Cole gets rolled up for two, followed by a double
clothesline to leave everyone down. Back up and the nine way
brawl is on, with Garcia getting double stomped down hard.
Taylor gets jumped on the floor, leaving Dean to get caught
with the Boom to give Cole the pin at 13:15.

Rating: C+. There were a lot of people involved here and that
made things a bit tricky to follow. You can only get so much
out of this much, but maybe it leads to the Kingdom getting to
do something more. Other than that, the Promotions get to lose
again, which is probably the only reason they were there in
the first place.

Post match the Death Riders run in to beat down the Kingdom.
The beatdown is on, but Cole issues the challenge for the
Trios Titles on Dynamite.

Video on FTR.

Max Cater says his open challenge is still set for Dynamite.

Bandido vs. Bryan Keith

The slugout is on with Keith knocking Bandido’s hat off, which
isn’t the best way to bring him back to action. Back up and
Bandido knocks him down but gets knocked out of the air as we
take a break. We come back with Bandido hitting a spinning
high crossbody into a one armed gorilla press for two.

Keith catches him on top with a high collar superplex and
they’re both down again. They trade kicks to the head, then go
back to back, nod at each other, march away, and hit running
strikes for a double knockdown. Back up and Bandido flips him
into a knee to the head, setting up the 21 Plex for the pin at
10:05.

Rating: B-. The showdown spot was funny enough and that’s all



it needed to be. You had a logical match here and it worked
out well, with Bandido getting a win on the way back. There is
a good chance that Bandido gets the next title shot against
Chris Jericho and having him win over Jericho’s good makes
sense.

Powerhouse Hobbs challenges Big Bill for Dynamite.

La Faccion Ingobernable vs. Ares Alexander/Jay Alexander/Brick
Savage

Ares gets planted with a pop up Samoan drop and the Bull’s
Horns finishes at 1:24.

Post match the beatdown is on but Komander makes the save.
Komander gets beaten down as well, with Hologram returning to
make the save. Rush beats up some referees because he has to
look strong. Komander getting beaten up is almost a free spot
on the AEW Bingo card these days.

Thunder Rosa and Megan Bayne have a bit of a staredown before
Rosa talks about being ready for Penelope Ford.

And now here is Harley Cameron for a concert, complete with
the Mercedes Mone puppet. First up, she sings a song called
The Money Train, which consists of saying the title over and
over. Cue Mercedes Mone to interrupt, saying everyone is here
to see her. The second song is about how Mone is scared to
feel the wrath but Mone cuts her off, saying Cameron is a
loser.

Cameron goes on a rant about how she’s worked hard to get here
and has had her hand up Mone’s puppet’s a**. A mic shot puts
Mone down and she agrees to the title match at Grand Slam. I
could have gone for more of Cameron, but that would mean less
Mone and that is just not ok.

We get a sitdown interview with Buddy Matthews and…an empty
chair which is supposed to contain Kazuchika Okada. Eventually



Okada  strolls  in,  with  Mathews  talking  about  how  it’s
Australia’s best vs. Japan’s best. They go nose to nose and
Okada calls him a b****, only for Matthews to make him flinch
off the threat of violence.

Dustin Rhodes vs. Izzy James

Cross  Rhodes  and  the  Final  Reckoning  finish  James  at  25
seconds.

Post match Rhodes talks about how MJF calls himself the Devil
but Rhodes has already beaten the Devil up. He has been doing
this in five decades and put in the effort and MJF can’t do
the same thing. Rhodes issues the challenge for next week on
Dynamite.

The Death Riders are ready to beat the Undisputed Kingdom next
week.

Thunder Rosa vs. Penelope Ford

A local sports mascot comes out with Rosa, who fights over a
lockup with Ford to start. Rosa goes up top but gets forearmed
outside as we take an early break. Back with Ford getting two
off a gutbuster but missing a charge into the post. Rosa’s
running dropkick connects against the ropes and a northern
lights suplex gets two. Ford is back up with a handspring
elbow in the corner and a lick to Rosa’s face (yep) sets up a
missed moonsault. Back up and Ford hits a quick dropkick only
to get caught in a Tijuana Bomb to give Rosa the pin at 10:04.

Rating: C+. Yes Ford loses a fairly big match. I’m not sure
why this should be even slightly surprising, as that is just
what she does every time she’s out there. The match was fine,
though I kept waiting for the mascot to do something. It’s a
good enough match, ubt Rosa seems to be set up for a big match
with Megan Bayne instead.

Post match Megan Bayne comes out for the staredown, with Ford



jumping Rosa from behind. Bayne drops Rosa with an F5.

We look at Ricochet cheating to beat Swerve Strickland and
stealing Prince Nana’s robe. Then over the weekend, Strickland
attacked Ricochet at an independent show but couldn’t get the
robe back.

Someone named Bun B is here but Ricochet interrupts and mocks
him for being Strickland’s friend. Ricochet tries a burger
that Bun seems to have provided and spits it out. Ricochet
beats up the food worker as Bun isn’t happy.

Mariah May vs. Shay KarMichael

Non-title  and  a  running  knee  sets  up  May  Day  to  finish
KarMichael at 24 seconds.

Post match May attacks KarMichael with lipstick but here is
Luther (Toni Storm’s butler) for a distraction. Cue Storm to
jump May, sending her running.

The Don Callis Family beats up various people backstage, with
Mark Davis joining in.

Mark Briscoe vs. Kyle Fletcher

Fletcher strikes away in the corner to start but Briscoe is
back up in a hurry. Briscoe knocks him to the floor and loads
up a table, only to get launched head first into the post. An
apron bomb rocks Briscoe and we take a break, coming back with
Briscoe, head being rather busted open.

A double clothesline leaves both of them down before Briscoe
grabs a suplex for two. Fletcher is back with a flipping
butterfly powerbomb for two but Briscoe catches him with a
fisherman’s buster. The Froggy Bow is broken up but so is the
counter, only for Fletcher to come back with a brainbuster for
two.

Briscoe knocks him off the top and out to the floor, where a



Froggy Bow sends a standing Fletcher through the table. Back
in and a super Jay Driller is broken up, allowing Fletcher to
catch him on top instead. Fletcher hits a brainbuster onto the
top turnbuckle to knock Briscoe silly for the pin at 14:55.

Rating: B. These two beat each other up pretty well and that’s
all it needed to be. Fletcher was doing his usual thing, while
Briscoe  was  doing  the  same,  which  means  looking  good  in
defeat.  This  is  a  way  to  tie  things  together  with  the
Continental Classic, but at the same time it would be nice to
see Briscoe get another win here or there.

Post match Fletcher promises to win at Grand Slam.

Overall Rating: B-. Nice show here and I liked having some of
those matches go short. There was no reason for those to go
long and thankfully they got to the point, which made things
that much better. It makes you wonder how long a match will go
while still being effective. That’s something AEW has been
missing and it helped things here. Good enough show here, with
some stuff being advanced for the upcoming bigger events.

Results
Undisputed  Kingdom  b.  Shane  Taylor  Promotions  and  Daniel
Garcia/Matt Menard/Angelo Parker – Boom to Dean
Bandido b. Bryan Keith – 21 Plex
La Faccion Ingobernable b. Ares Alexander/Jay Alexander/Brick
Savage – Bull’s Horns to Ares
Dustin Rhodes b. Izzy James – Final Reckoning
Thunder Rosa b. Penelope Ford – Tijuana Bomb
Mariah May b. Shay KarMichael – May Day
Kyle  Fletcher  b.  Mark  Briscoe  –  Brainbuster  onto  the
turnbuckle

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to



my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.
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